
 

 

Stockholm, January 27, 2014 

 

Exchange Notice  

Fixed Income (03/14) 

 

 

Delisting of currency fixing LVLSEK 
 
NASDAQ OMX will delist the currency fixing LVLSEK on the 28/1. The currency fixing is delisted as a 

result of Latvia replacing Lats (LVL) with Euros (EUR) on the 1
st
 of January 2014.  

 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Fredrik von Platen or Magnus 

Olsson telephone +46 8 405 60 00. 
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Program Director 

Fixed Income Markets 

Senior Managing Director 

Fixed Income Markets 

 


